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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Maths Catch Up Programme 
 

You may be aware from the news, that the government has announced national funding to 
support children, who have had their education disrupted by the coronavirus (COVID-19) 

outbreak, to ‘catch up’ with their learning.  
 
Through a settling in period at the start of the autumn term and initial assessments in 

reading, writing and maths, groups of children from each year group have been identified 
by their class teachers.  

 
Your child will work with a class teacher or HLTA (Higher Level Teaching Assistant), and a 
programme of work has been planned for your child that aims to close any gaps or 

misunderstandings that have arisen in their learning.  
 

Your child has been chosen for our maths ‘catch up’ programme led by Miss Brown.  
 
This will take place on a Tuesday at 3.15pm – 4pm.  

 
The five dates for spring term 2021 are:  

Session 1 Y2: Tuesday 5th January      
Session 2 Y2: Tuesday 12th January     
Session 3 Y2: Tuesday 19th January     

Session 4 Y2: Tuesday 26th January     
Session 5 Y2: Tuesday 2nd February     

 
Please e-mail the office by the end of the day on Monday if you are happy for your child to 
attend.  

 
If you have any questions regarding these sessions, please don’t hesitate to contact me via 

the school office office@thakehamps.co.uk 
 
Regards,  

 
Emma Hopkins  

Assistant Head 
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